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NOTICE TO RELEVANT STAKEHOLDERS 
 

Dear Sir/Ma’am: 
 
This refers to the draft regulations distributed through the World Trade Organization – Technical 
Barriers to Trade (WTO-TBT) website (www.epingalert.org) from 04 to 10 February 2023. 
 
Relative thereto, we respectfully invite stakeholders to comment on the notified draft technical 
regulation from United States: 
 

Document 
Symbol 

Notifying 
Member 

Relevant 
Dates 

Products 
Covered 

Summary 

G/TBT/N/USA
/1962 

United 
States 

Date of 
Distribution:  
08 February 
2023 
 
Deadline for 
Comments:  
09 March 
2023  

Unmanned 
aircraft 
operations 

In this document, the Federal 
Communications Commission 
("FCC" or "Commission") seeks 
comment on rules to promote 
access by unmanned aircraft 
system (UAS) operators to 
licensed spectrum to support 
UAS operations. First, this 
document seeks comment on 
service rules for the 5030-5091 
MHz band that will provide UAS 
operators with access to 
licensed spectrum with the 
reliability necessary to support 
safety-critical UAS command-
and-control communications 
links. Second, due to the 
increasing interest in operating 
UAS using existing terrestrial 
flexibleuse spectrum networks, 
this document seeks comment 
on whether the Commission's 
current rules are adequate to 
ensure co-existence of 
terrestrial mobile operations and 
UAS use or whether changes to 
these rules are necessary. 
Third, to further promote the 
safe integration of unmanned 
aircraft operations in controlled 
airspace and facilitate flight 
coordination, this document 
proposes a process for UAS 
operators to obtain a license in 
the aeronautical very high 
frequency (VHF) band to 
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communicate with air traffic 
control and other aircraft. 
Together, these measures will 
help to promote the growth and 
safety of UAS operations. 

 

To access the notification form, right click the document symbol to open the hyperlink. Should 
you have any queries on this matter or request for full text of draft regulation in English, please 
do not hesitate to email us at BPS@dti.gov.ph copy bps.smd@dti.gov.ph.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
FERDINAND L. MANFOSTE 
Officer-in-Charge 
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